Diane Marcinowski

From:

Thanh Bui Huntington < thanh.huntington@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, June 10, 2016 11:35 AM

To:

Diane Marcinowski

Cc:

Jennifer Olson

Subject:

2nd Grade Teacher Position at Irving School

Dear Diane.

Thank you for your help throughout the new hire process in the Derby Public School District. Due to recent personal changes in my life, I regret that I must decline the position of 2nd grade teacher at Irving School. This was a very difficult decision for me to make. I've already spoken to Mrs. Olson about my decision.

Thank you again for taking the time to meet with me and for the employment offer. I am impressed by the district's goals, mission, and commitment to educating Derby's children. Mrs. Olson and Dr. Conway have been most supportive and gracious throughout the interview process, and I only wish that circumstances allowed me to accept this offer. I wish you and the district much continued success.

Should you require additional information please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, Thanh Huntington